
 

 

 
March 6, 2012 
 
 
 
Ref:  Future obsolete products 
 
 
A number of older series are going obsolete and will be removed from our 

product line and no longer be available for sale.  Effective 31st May, 2012 the 

AEP10, CU15-M, PBM25, PBM65, PCM80, PCM120, PDM60 series and 

SDS150-M versions will become obsolete. 

 

The majority of these products are for medical applications and we are not 

updating their safety approvals to the 3rd edition standard that is required as of 

1st June, 2012. 

 

In summary, no purchase orders will be accepted after 31st May, 2012 for the 

above ranges.  ALL products must be shipped prior to 1st June. To allow 

sufficient manufacturing lead-time all purchase orders for product not in stock 

must be placed prior to 1st April, 2012. 

 

We have replacement products for most of the series going obsolete. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me to discuss. 

 
 
Best Regards 
 
 
 
Steve Head 
Marketing Director 
 


